
 

April 12, 2024 

Facility ID: 5168 

 

Zaher Otrock, MD 

Cleveland Clinic Foundation 

Blood Bank 

9451 Euclid Ave 

Cleveland, OH 44115-2501  

 

Dear Dr. Otrock, 

 

This letter is to confirm the current accreditation status of Cleveland Clinic Foundation. Your 

organization is currently in good standing with the AABB and working through the re-

accreditation process.  

Your facility remains accredited by the AABB, and a new Certificate of Accreditation will be 

issued upon completion of the re-accreditation process. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Accreditation Department at 301-215-

6492 or by e-mail at accreditation@aabb.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicole Bass-Jeffrey, CAPM(PMI), CQIA(ASQ), CSM. CSPO 

Director, AABB Accreditation Operations and Products 

Phone: 301.215.6584 | nikkib@aabb.org 
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